
 

 

 

VILLAGE OF GURNEE 

ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY 
COMMITTEE MEETING 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Gurnee Environmental 
Sustainability Committee slated for Tuesday, August 1, 2023 has 
been cancelled. After the July 11th meeting, the next scheduled 
meeting of the Environmental Sustainability Committee will be 
on Tuesday, September 5, 2023, beginning at 3:30 P.M. at the 
Gurnee Village Hall, 325 North O’Plaine Road.   

 

DATED: July 6, 2023 

                                                                     

Austin Pollack 

Assistant to the Village Administrator 

 


